
 

Next ENE Chapter Meeting 

June 12, 2023 

7 p.m. via ZOOM 

  

 

Hello, ENE 99s! 

 

I hope you have taken to the skies and enjoyed the wonderful late spring 
weather.  I want to thank Lauren Lee for hosting our last meeting and a 
lovely hangar barbeque in her hangar at Westerly Airport.  Everyone 
who attended really had a great time.  
 
We have a lot going on, see all the details below.  I hope to see you at 
Chatham or on Zoom soon! 

 

Blue Skies, 
 

Beth Young 
ENE Chapter Chair 

 
 

Pictures from the gathering at Lauren's hangar. 



 
Members from all three New England Chapters attended! 

 



Grill chef supreme Lauren! 

 
Welcome back, Candie! 

 



 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

Chatham Open House will be held 6/10 from 10-2.  
We will have a booth to recruit new members, educate the public and 
sell some of our wears . So far Candie, Margot, Beth and Katie will be 
participating. Drive or Fly in and have a blast! 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

ENE Chapter Meeting 
Please join us on Zoom Monday 6/12 at 7pm.  Look for the Agenda and 
Zoom link next week. 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

Quechee Hot Air Balloon Festival will be happening June 16-18.  
If you would like to join an informal meet up - contact Karen Mitchell  at 
karen.mitchell@winnaero.org 

https://www.quecheeballoonfestival.com/ 

Fireside Inn & Suites is the recommended 
lodging: http://www.afiresideinn.com 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=861781fa39&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=ad0d220dab&e=75347ca4ae


Congratulations to Karen Mitchell on her Multi-engine Instructor's rating! 

 
 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

Congratulations to ENE member Allison Tsay who was selected by the 
AEMSF Trustees for a Spring 2023 First Wings Scholarship.  The First 
Wings Award is worth up to $6,000.00 towards your Private Pilot 
License. The award reimburses the winner for meeting specific criteria 
along the PPL path. Way to go Allison! 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

Scholarship Committee 

I am thrilled to announce our new Scholarship Chair, Kelly Keane! Kelly 
joined our chapter last year and has stepped forward to lead the ENE 
Scholarship Committee.  Thank you Kellly!  Contact Kelly if you would 
like to be part of the Scholarship Committee. 

Speaking of ENE Scholarships, help us recognize one of our 
outstanding members: We are seeking nominations now! 



Our ENE 99's Chapter will be awarding a recipient in 2024 with a 
scholarship funded by our Chapter. Each year a long-time, current 
member of our Chapter is selected via nominations and honored for 
their significant contributions by naming the scholarship after them.  
Please send your nominations to Kelly Keane at kkeane41@gmail.com by 
June12, 2024.  The 2024 Scholarship committee will review, select and 
inform our group this summer! 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

Spring 2024 Section Meeting: 

Our Chapter will be hosting the Spring 2024 Section meeting and 
planning is underway. We are researching possible venues near the New 
England Air Museum and would like to showcase the new women’s 
exhibit as part of the Section celebration. If you have any ideas on 
venues please share with any of the committee members: Beth Young, 
Georgia Pappas, Vera Dimoplon. If you have volunteered and I missed 
you, or you would like to help with planning, please reach out to Beth 
Young. 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

Profile Project:  
Check out our member profiles 
at: https://womenpilotsnewengland.org/members-only/ 

We are looking to profile more members. If you have 15 minutes, you 
can complete one. Please consider reaching out to another member and 
completing her profile! This is a great way to get to know a sister 99! 
 
Here is a link to the profile form. Don't worry too much about formatting 
- we can fix up whatever you send in. Send completed profiles 
to jannclark99@yahoo.com. 
 
https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/edbb9ca0-
7a41-cf5e-dd6c-92dba150c292/Profile_Project_Interview_Form.docx 
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